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21st July 2025 

Mr Roderic O’Gorman TD 
Dáil Éireann  
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 

Email: roderic.ogorman@oireachtas.ie 

PQ 39217/25 –“To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE dental nurses 
by grade based at Roselawn health centre in 2024 and to date in2025, in tabular 
form’ - Roderic O’Gorman TD 

Dear Deputy O’Gorman, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the 
context of the above Parliamentary Question you submitted to the Minister for 
Health for response. I examined the matter and the following outlines the 
position. 

The HSE Integrated Health Areas of Dublin North City & West (IHA DNCW) 
Dental Service provided the following information: 

Roselawn Health Centre 
Dental Nurses 2024/2025 

Grade 2024 2025 

Senior Dental Nurse 2 WTE 2 WTE 

Dental Nurse 4 WTE 4 WTE 

I trust this information clarifies your query. 

Yours sincerely, 

Michelle Forde 
Head of Service Primary Care 

HSE Integrated Health Areas of Dublin North County and   
Dublin North City & West 
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